
 
 
From:  [mailto   
Sent: 06 June 2018 21:21 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to the diversion of the road alongside Princess Parade 

 
ref NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  

 
To whom it may concern 

 
I am very concerned about the proposed plan for the road at princess parade in 
Seabrook/Hythe to be moved adjacent to the canal. I am concerned about the impact on 

other roads mainly Seabrook Road that is already very busy night and day.  
 

We already have an increase to the traffic since huge developments in Church Road 
Cheriton, top of Horn Street and we will also have the development and increase in 

traffic from the development at the Barracks. The routes used instead of the road at 
Princess Parade can not cope with the increase and neither can we as residents cope 

with the pollution and noise levels.  
 
I am also concerned that is the road is not adjacent to the prom and beach we will not 

have full access to the beach front.  
 

The impact on the canal and related wildlife is a major concern and for those residents 
who live alongside the canal.  

 
I feel very sad and dismayed at what is planned for our beautiful seafront and hope 

sincerely this is stopped.  
 

Kind regards 

 
 

Julie Ames -  resident 
 

 




